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Thursday 28th March 2024  

Happy Easter!  
 

Friday 29th March 2024 - Friday 12th April 2024  
Easter Holidays  

Back to School on Monday 15th April 2024    
Monday 6th May 2024 - Bank Holiday  
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Happy Easter everyone! Hopefully we will enjoy some warmish sunshine - fingers crossed.  
 

Thank you for your support in our Easter Raffle, which has raised over £350 for school funds - 
this really will help to offset the cost of transport for school trips and ensure we can keep 

enhancing our curriculum with wonderful learning experiences.  
 

I was so proud of Year 5 on their recent trip to Stubbington - they were just brilliant. We had a 
mixed bag of weather but that did not dampen our enthusiasm and enjoyment. We even caught, 

in our rodent hotels, some elusive yellow ringed mice! Total awe and wonder! 
 

Lastly, Year 4 have blown us away this week with their Viking performance. The whole show was 
great from start to finish - I was so impressed with the amount of words some of the children 
had to learn and perform, as well as the singing, acting and team work of all those involved. 

I have the best job! 
 

The next half term in school is always very busy. 
We have Key Stage 2 tests starting May 13th for our Year 6 pupils. In addition, we have 

scheduled Sports Day for the 22nd and 23rd May - weather permitting. 
We look forward to seeing you on the Monday 15th April 2024!  

       
 
     
 
 
 
 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      

 

Year 1 are looking for the following donations 

 small plant pots for Year 1 children to plant their 
own individual seedling in 

 any compost (left overs/ half bags) 
 colouring pens/ pencils that are in good working 

order that can be used in the Year 1 outdoor area 
 any good quality children’s magazines 

If you have any of the following donations, please bring 
to the school office. 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies  

Reminder - the online shop for 
purchasing Year 6 Leavers 

Hoodies closes on Monday 22nd 
April 2024. Once the online shop 

closes, no late orders can be 
made.  

To order please go to the 
website address below to log on 

to our personalised shop. 

https://www.schoolleaverscomp
any.co.uk/shop/4008?pwd=C8b

qEKft 

 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/4008?pwd=C8bqEKft
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/4008?pwd=C8bqEKft
https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/shop/4008?pwd=C8bqEKft


 

 

  

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 1st March 2024   
Lemur Class - Harley   

Starfish Class - Martha 
Lion Class - Harry 

Giraffe Class - Keira 
Seahorse Class - Finn 

Dolphin Class - Harvey 
Gecko Class - Freddie 

Koala Class - Alina 
Bushbaby Class - George 

Meerkat Class – Lucy and Alfie 
Jaguar - Natalie 

Snow Leopard Class - Ruby 
Tiger Class - Sam 

Cheetah Class - Ayden  

 

The Nest Price increase from 15th April 2024 

We appreciate your continued support of The Nest Wraparound Care. Due to the increase in 
staff costs and food prices, we will be making a small price increase of 50p to breakfast club 

and the afterschool club fees. This price increase will take effect from Monday 15th April 2024. 

Breakfast Club - New Fee £5.50, Sibling Fee £5.00  
After School - New Fee £11.50, Sibling Fee £10.50 

This was a difficult decision to make, as we appreciate the effect it can have on our parents. 
We thank you for your understanding and support during this change. 

 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 15th March 2024   

Lemur Class - Mila  
Starfish Class - Freddie 

Lion Class - Anna 
Giraffe Class - George 
Seahorse Class - Oscar 

Dolphin Class - Harrison 
Gecko Class - Amelia 
Koala Class - Parker 

Bushbaby Class - Jacen 
Meerkat Class - Thomas 

Jaguar - Oscar 
Snow Leopard Class - Lee 

Tiger Class - Blake 
 

 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 22nd March 2024   

Lemur Class - Ethan 
Starfish Class - Corbin 

Lion Class - Amelia 
Giraffe Class - Lucas 

Seahorse Class - Matthew 
Dolphin Class - Ruby 

Gecko Class - Leo 
Koala Class - David 

Bushbaby Class - Isla 
Jaguar - Josh 

Snow Leopard Class - Coen 
Tiger Class - Harry 

Cheetah Class - Jasmine 

 

On Thursday 25th April 2024, 2:00pm - 
3:00pm we will be holding a Coffee 

Afternoon! 

The school nursing team will also be 
around and they will share with parents 
what support and advice they offer and 

how parents can access this. Please come 
along with any concerns or questions you 

may have for them. 

Everyone is welcome! 

 



 

  

Our school calendar on our school website is regularly updated - please ensure this is 
checked if you are unsure.  

Coats  
Please remember to send 
children with coats as they 

go outside whenever 
possible. Don’t forget to put 
their names inside so they 

do not get lost!  

 

Due to several children 
having severe nut allergies, 

we have a ‘no nuts’ policy at 
Shamblehurst.  

This includes Nutella in 
sandwiches!   

 

We can now accept card 
payments for Treat Friday. 

Minimum £1 spend.  
 

Clubs  

We would like to remind parents that 
there are no after school clubs (with the 

exception of SATS Booster Clubs) the 
first week back after the Easter Holidays  

(W/B 15th April 2024).  

Clubs will not start until W/B Monday 
22nd April 2024.  

School Lunch Menus 
The lunch menus will be changing 

after Easter - an email has been sent 
to parents with these details. 

Alternatively, these are available on 
our school website.  

Our Vision 

In order to discover the brilliance in everyone we are 
committed to achieve:  

o A happy and healthy community 
o An engaged and accountable community 
o A compassionate and kind community 
o An inclusive community of lifelong 

learners 
o A community of empathetic and curious 

critical thinkers 
o A community that celebrates diversity 
o A community of Global Citizens 

 
 

 

Mindfulness Non - 
Uniform Day  

Friday 19th April 2024  
£1 donation to help fund 
towards the workshops 

that have been organised 
for this day.  

 



 
  



 
 
 
 
  

Thank you to everyone for their kind 
donations - just under £220 was raised  



 
 
  



 


